
PUBLIC COMMENTS – 
  for the Tuesday, August 27, 2024 Board Meeting 
 

 
From: Jennifer Kellogg   
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 4:46 PM 
To: PublicComments <comments@homewoodil.gov> 
Subject: Questions for 08/27/2024 Village Meeting 
 
Good Evening, 
 
Hoping to have the following inquiries addressed during the 08/27/2024 Village Meeting: 

 Please provide an update regarding the Calumet Country Club.  It was mentioned that the facility 
might be used to shelter migrants.  Is this accurate?  If so, please provide detail. 

 When will lane redesign of 183rd Street to slow traffic begin?  If lack of funds is the issue, were 
there less expensive effective options that might be considered instead? 

 Yard upkeep seems to have declined drastically by homeowners.  What does Homewood require 
from residents regards yard maintenance, weed removal, bush trimming, and grass cutting?   

Thank you, 
 
J. Kellogg 
 

 
From: Jennifer Kellogg   
Sent: Saturday, August 24, 2024 2:35 PM 
To: PublicComments <comments@homewoodil.gov> 
Subject: Re: Questions for 08/27/2024 Village Meeting 

 
 One more topic to address: 

 Any updates on the vacant Walmart building on Halsted? 
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